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March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

YEAR 11 PARENTS/CARERS EVENING: THURSDAY 18 APRIL 2024 
 

I am writing with information about how to make appointments for the forthcoming Parents and 
Carers Evening which will be taking place from 3.30pm – 6.40pm on Thursday 18 April. This 
will be an opportunity for you to speak to subject teachers about your child’s grades. 

 

Appointments will be taking place on the Arundel Road site. Please do not attend if you have not 
made appointments. If you are unsure on how to access your Edulink please contact the school. 

 
 

Appointments for the evening can be made through the EduLink App. 
Appointments will be available for booking from 8.00am on Monday 
25 March. Once you are logged on to EduLink via your mobile phone or 
laptop/computer, you will notice the ‘Parents’ Evening’ icon which you can 
click on to see which time slots are available for your child’s teachers. On 
some devices this may appear under the ‘More’ section. 

     

     

 

Each appointment will last four minutes. Should you need to speak to your child’s teacher for 
longer, please make a further appointment as there will be other parents/carers awaiting their 
appointment time. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you into school on Thursday 18 April.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Miller 
Director of Learning for Year 11 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Seaford Learning Trust 
Mr R Ellis, Headteacher 

Arundel Road, Seaford, East Sussex, BN25 4LX 

01323 891623 / reception@seafordhead.org / 

www.seafordhead.org 

Follow us on Social Media: 

Facebook - SeafordHeadSchool 

Twitter - @Seaford_Head 
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